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3000 Bristol Circle,
Oakville, Ontario,
Canada L6H 6G4

Tel.: (905) 829-1570
Fax.: (905)829-8050

Website: www.ultratech-labs.com
Email:  vic@ultratech-labs.com

Oct. 06, 2005

AmericanTCB, Inc.
6731 Whittier Avenue, Suite C110
McLean, VA 22101

Subject: Certification Testing in accordance with FCC CFR 47, Part 15,
Subpart B - Scanning Receivers Operating in the Frequency Band
0.495 to 999.99 MHz (excluding cellular bands).

Product: VHF/UHF Dual Band FM Transceiver
Model No.: IC-P7A

FCC ID: AFJ286900

Dear Sir/Madam

As appointed agent for ICOM Incorporated, we would like to submit the application for
FCC certification of the above product. Please review all files uploaded to
AmericanTCB electronic filing site.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours truly,

Tri Minh Luu, P. Eng.,
V.P., Engineering



O Icom Inc.
1-1-32, Kamiminami, Hirano-ku, Osaka, 547-0003, Japan.
I ‘ O M Phone : 06 6793 5302 Fax : 06 6793 0013

E-Mail : export@icom.co.ip

FCC Labeling Requirements and Information

October 3, 2005
American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc.
6731 Whittier Avenue

Suite C110
MclLean, VA 22101

RE: FCC Labeling Requirements
FCC ID: AFJ286900

The following label information is required by the FCC Rules and Regulations for certified devices.
Also attached, please find marketing information required by the FCC Rules and Regulations.

Thank you for your attention to these matters.

Icom Incorporated

BTSN

General Manager




lcom Inc.
1-1-32 Kamiminami,Hirano-ku,Osaka 547-0003 Japan.

@)
IC O M Phonﬁ.:06(|5d7935302 Fax : 06 6793 0013
e-mail: world_support@icom.co.jp
Letter of Agency
October 3, 2005
American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc.
6731 Whittier Avenue
Suite C110
McLean, VA 22101
To Whom It May Concern;
Please be advised that lcom Incorporated authorizes Tri Minh Luu, P. Eng., and / or UltraTech
Engineering Labs Inc. to act on our behalf, until otherwise notified, for applications submitted to
American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc.(ATCB).
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits,
pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862. Further, no party, as
defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits, that

includes FCC benefits.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

lcom Incorporated,

SANRIEN

General Manager



	ICP7A-ICOM-117 - Cover Letter.pdf
	IC-P7A-Label Requirements.pdf
	IC-P7A-Letter of agency.pdf

